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Senate Passes House Bill 75

Concord, NH - Senator Gray released the following statement on House
Bill 75, which creates districts for electing county commissioners in
Strafford County: 

"This legislation is a critical step towards creating smaller, fairer districts that serve the
best interests of our constituents," Senator Gray stated.

"Strafford County is the only county which does not use districts to elect county
commissioners. With the adoption of this bill, county commissioners, beginning in the
2024 election cycle, will be elected by the districts they represent." 
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